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25th January 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year Six visit to Sky Studios in London 
 
We have arranged an incredible trip for Willow Class to visit Sky Studios on Thursday 8th 
March. We are hoping that this exciting experience will help the children gain an insight 
of how shows are put together as they will be given a Sky Studio tour where they will go 
behind the scenes. The children will participate in what is called a ‘Sky Skills Studio 
experience’ where the children will prepare, rehearse, film and edit a short show all 
based on Sci-Fi.  
 
We will be leaving Pulborough train station at 9.24am, so please can you meet us at the 
train station between 9am and 9.15am. If you have trouble getting your child to the 
train station please try to arrange car shares with other parents or contact me, so we 
can try and make other arrangements. We are hoping to return to Pulborough train 
station at 6.48pm, but I will take your mobile numbers just in case we are delayed or 
early.  
 
If you would like your child to visit the Sky Skills Studios please fill in the attached 
consent forms and return to the school office by Thursday 1st March. Also to cover the 
costs of this trip we are asking for a contribution of £5 per child (the school is subsidising 
this trip).  
 
On the day the children must be in school uniform, bring a packed lunch, drink and 
snacks, but please remember that everything they bring they must be able to carry. 
They MUST bring a waterproof coat with a hood as the studio is a long walk from Syon 
Lane train station. The children will not need any money for this trip. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this trip please come and see Mr Neary or myself. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
John Galvin 
Headteadher 
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Year Six visit to Sky Studios in London on Thursday 8th March 2018 
 
 
I give permission for my child……………………………………………………………………………………..(Name) 
to attend the Sky Studios London Visit on Thursday 8th March 2018. 
 
I will drop my child at Pulborough Train Station at 9-9.15am and I will collect my child from 
Pulborough Train Station at 6.48pm. 
 
 
Signed……………………………………………………………………………………………(Parent/Carer) 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


